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Please join us in a celebration!


Herbert Spencer is….


One  Hundred  Years  Young!





June 9th, 2012





This year Ecole Herbert Spencer Elementary School will celebrate its 100th birthday! Planning for this very special event is underway and we hope that many alumni will return to the school to share and enjoy revisiting the past, and the present!





Presently we are ‘gathering the memories’ that are held within our city of times at


Herbert Spencer! If you attended the school or have any association with it please share your memory… it will be posted on our ‘walk down memory lane’! You can do this several ways.





Email Tracy Fulton, Principal at:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:tfulton@sd40.bc.ca" ��tfulton@sd40.bc.ca�





Mail to 605 Second Street, New West, B.C. V3RL 5R9 


Or drop off in person!





Your memory will be recorded and displayed for others to share, and maybe even remembered by others!





Please share this news with anyone you know who attended Herbert Spencer these past 100 years!


We hope to reach as many alumni as possible!  
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